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St Cuthbert’s Hebron
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Benefice Diary August 

Sunday 3rd 1000- Holy Communion 
1000 - Holy Communion followed by Baptism 
1030 - Holy Communion 
1030 - Family Service and Baptism 
1600 - Evensong 

Mitford 
Longhorsley 
Hartburn 
Bolam 
Hebron 

Wednesday 
6th 

1900 - Café Church Leaders Meeting Mitford Stable Room 

Thursday 7th 1900 - Deanery Development Group Mitford Stable Room 

Sunday 10th 1000 - All Age Worship 
1000- Morning Prayer 
1030 - Holy Communion 
1400 - West End Refugee Visit to Mitford 

Mitford 
Longhorsley 
Whalton 
Mitford 

Monday 11th 1900- Bat Information Evening Mitford Stable Room 

Sunday 17th 1000 – Holy Communion 
1030- Holy Communion 
1030 - Celtic Morning Prayer 
1600- Café at 4 

Hebron 
Netherwitton 
Whalton 
Longhorsley 

Wednesday 
20th 

0930 - Morning Prayer and Community Coffee Netherwitton 
 

Saturday 23rd 1000 - 1600 - Sewing Group Mitford Stable Room 

Sunday 24th 1000 – Morning Prayer  
1000 – BCP Morning Prayer 
1000 – Café Church with Breakfast 
1030 - Holy Communion and Pam’s Retirement 
Celebration followed by cake and Fizz 

Longhorsley 
Mitford 
Mitford Village Hall 
Bolam 

Tuesday 26th 1100 - Funeral of Frank Robinson  Hebron 

Wednesday 
27th 

0930 - Morning Prayer and Community Coffee Hebron 

Sunday 31st 1000 - Celtic Morning Prayer and Mission Partner 
Visit  
1000 - Morning Prayer 
1030 - Traditional Holy Communion 

Mitford 
 
Longhorsely  
Meldon 



Notices this Month 

Stay Connected with Us! 

We’d love to keep in touch with you! Visit our website at mitfordandwansbeckchurches.com to find out 
more about our churches, upcoming events, and ways to get involved. 

If you’d like to receive regular updates, you can join our mailing list by emailing news@mitfordchurch.org 
or contacting the church office at wansbeckvicarhelp@gmail.com. You’re also always welcome to reach 
out to a member of our team—our contact details are below. 

Whether you’re new to our churches or have been part of our community for years, we’re so glad you’re 
here! 

Monthly Prayer Gathering – Join us at 9.30am on the first Saturday of the month for coffee and 
refreshments before gathering to pray as a community for our world and each other.  For more details 
speak to Izzy Quinby.  Next one is 6th September 

A message from Carol Robinson 

Thank you for the messages of support and memories you 
have shared following Frank’s sudden death.   We would like 
to let you know the arrangements for Frank’s funeral. Please 
do forward this message to anyone you know who might like 

to have these details.  

Frank had made his wishes known to have a woodland burial. 
He had also stated his preference for a funeral service at 

Hebron church, a building and setting he very much liked. 
Over the years living in this area, he particularly enjoyed the 
Celtic morning prayer services as well as harvest festivals at 

Hebron.   

We have arranged for his funeral to be at 11.00 am on 
Tuesday 26th August, at St Cuthbert’s Church, Hebron, 

Northumberland, NE61 3LA followed by a burial (close family 
only) and a reception with a buffet lunch for friends and family 

at Belsay Woodland Burial Site, Belsay, NE20 0DX.  Please 
dress as you feel comfortable. Bright colours are fine.  

No flowers please, but donations are welcome in Frank’s 
memory to Derbyshire Rural Chaplaincy  (part of Chaplaincy 

Derbyshire, charity number 1172198)  https://
derbyshireruralchaplaincy.org.uk/or the Young Archaeologists 

Club (part of the Council for British Archaeology; charity 
number 287815) https://www.yac-uk.org/  

If you are hoping to be at the funeral and/or reception, 
please let the family know to help with planning by 

emailing franksfuneral2025@gmail.com  by 13 August if 
possible.   

Please do join us if you can, to celebrate a life well lived, and a 
man who will be much missed.  

Carol and the Robinson family. 

How to Get in Touch 

Revd Elaine 
Jones 
Priest in Charge 
07521 106158 
revelainejones@g
mail.com  

Elodie Hewes 
Benefice Administrator and 
Safeguarding Officer 
01670 913414 
Monday – 9-5 
Wednesday  & Thursday  9-1 
Wansbeckvicarhelp@gmail.com 

Churchwarde
ns Hebron 
James Roff 
Ian Craigs 

Churchwarden
s Mitford 
Janice 
Robinson 
Richard 
Addison 

Contact the wardens 
via the church office: 
01670 913414 
  

mitfordandwansbeckchurches.com 
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